
INSPECTION REPORT OF CHIEF CONSERVATOR OF FORESTS
SHIMOGA CIRCLE

KPTCL submitted the proposal seeking for the construction of the 11o1<v

S/C 1ine on the DC towers from the existing 110/11 KV sub station at rhogarsi to
the proposed 110/111<v substation at Kuppagaddc (Udri Sy no. 164, 103 and

Gudaginakoppa Sy no. 40 in man SF) in Soraha laluk Shimoga District was
inspected by me on 23.11.2019 along with thc ficld smffofshiralakoppa range.

The diversion of 6.0732 ho of Udri SF for the construction of the 110KV

3/0 line on the DC towers from the existing 1 10/1 1 1w sub station at Thngarsi lo
the proposed 1 10/1 11<v substation at Kuppagadde.

l'hc project is found to be essential ror the surrounding Villagers to mccd
their filndamemal needs.

The area sought by thc Uscr agency is unavoidable and hut-est minimum
for the project.
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